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Product Safety 
Subcommittee Meeting -2- June 24, 1980 

were damaged with 7mm Express Remington ammunition~ Remington 

is going to perform a hardness test on the accident cartridge 

to determine if a soft head could have contributed to the 

high pressure accident. 

Another meeting is scheduled for June 26 . 
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